
1

Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2009 5:15 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: donaldjaym@comcast.net
Subject: RO337 California Linen Offsite Access Status 5/29/09

Hi Steven, 
  
I spoke on the phone 5/28/09 with Mrs. Smith who owns the house at 996 40th Street (at the corner of Linden and 40th 
Street) and she will provide us access to her property on Thursday 6/4/09. 
  
I spoke on the phone 5/29/09 with Mrs. Keels who owns the house at 990 40th Street (the second house from the corner 
of Linden and 40th Street) and she confirmed that she had received your letter.  She said that she would speak with her 
tenant Mrs. Newman and call me on Monday or Tuesday next week regarding site access. 
  
I met with Mrs. Francois 5/29/09 who owns the house at 984 40th Street (the third house from the corner of Linden and 
40th Street) and she confirmed that she had received your letter.  She said that I should call her next Tuesday evening to 
confirm access to her site for next Friday 6/5/09 or the following Monday.  Mrs. Francois said that she also wanted to 
speak with someone from the City of Oakland.  I told her I would provide her the phone number for LeRoy Griffin.  After 
returning from her house I called LeRoy Griffin, who said to provide her with his cell phone number.  I called Mrs. Francois 
and left her a voicemail with LeRoy Griffin's cell phone number. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.  Thank you! 
  
Best regards, 
  
Paul King 
Professional Geologist 
  
RGA  Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
  
510-658-4363 (telephone) 
510-834-0152 (facsimile) 
Paul.King@rgaenv.com 
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